Hi Everyone!

It's been a little bit since we've had an update, but things are going well here in Northport. We are now moving to a quarterly newsletter rather than a monthly one from this point on, so look for it toward the end of August. Trust me, a lot has been happening and we are excited about what God is up to!

In the meantime, though, I want to issue a call to prayer for us. We have been actively looking for a permanent location for Life Community and it looks as though we have a promising prospect. We have come across a small "strip mall" style building that is completely empty. It has multiple suites but only 1 of which is currently finished. We could conceivably get into the finished part and be able to grow into the unfinished side as the church itself grows. The best part is that it looks like it would be right in our price range and the owner is almost excited about the possibility of having a church in his property...oh, and any buildout would not cost us extra money out of pocket—the owner would cover those costs. Here is a picture of the property:



It's a beautiful building is a great location at the heart of Northport. We would love to have a place that would give us a permanent presence in the community where we could host events, services, and small groups. We have a meeting scheduled for next Friday, July 29th at 3pm to meet with the Owner and real estate agent so please be in prayer that God's favor would be on that meeting and that He would pave the way to make this thing happen!

We love all of you! Shane and Keysa